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22 August 2023 
 
Dear Parents/Carers and Years 8 and 9 2023 students 
 
Stage 5 Electives 2024 (for Year 9 and Year 10 2024) 
 
Current Year 8 students for Year 9 2024 
 Year 8 students are to choose electives and submit choices online.  On Wednesday 23 August 2023 Year 8 students will 

receive an email from the school with a web code and a link to the selection website.  Students are to use the web code 
provided to them to access the Subject Selection Form.   

 Course information is in the Stage 5 Electives 2024 Handbook, a copy of which can be found on the School website at: 
https://kingscliff-h.schools.nsw.gov.au/learning-at-our-school/stage-5-and-6.html 

 Information about each of the specific elective courses has now been uploaded to the Kingscliff High School website at 
https://kingscliff-h.schools.nsw.gov.au/learning-at-our-school/stage-5-and-6/stage-5-elective-selections.html 

 On the Subject Selection Form there are instructions on how to complete and submit it correctly. Please follow these 
instructions carefully. Unless the form is completed as per instructions it will not submit. 

 Please complete and submit the online Subject Selection Form by no later than Wednesday 30 August 2023. 
 If students have any trouble accessing any of the information, students should contact their Year Adviser directly. 
 It is important to note the following when choosing subjects for Year 9 2024: 

You need to study two (2) 200 hour courses that are continuous across Year 9 and 10, as well as one (1) 100 hour course 
studied across Year 9 only and one (1) Mathematics substage. 

 
Current Year 9 students for Year 10 2024 
 All Year 9 students have received a paper copy of a subject selection form.   
 Year 9 students should have already completed their subject section form and returned to Mrs Cowell in the TAS 

Staffroom.  If you have not yet completed this form this needs to be done by no later than Friday 25 August 
2023.   

 Course information is in the Stage 5 Electives 2024 Handbook, a copy of which can be found on the School website 
at: https://kingscliff-h.schools.nsw.gov.au/learning-at-our-school/stage-5-and-6.html 

 Information about each of the specific elective courses has now been uploaded to the Kingscliff High School website at 
https://kingscliff-h.schools.nsw.gov.au/learning-at-our-school/stage-5-and-6/stage-5-elective-selections.html 

 If students have any trouble accessing any of the information, students should contact their Year Adviser directly. 
 It is important to note the following when choosing subjects for Year 10 2024: 

You need to continue the two (2) 200 hour courses in Year 10 which you have studied in Year 9. You will choose a NEW 
100 hour course to study across Year 10 and drop the 100 hour course you studied in Year 9. 

 
If you have any queries – please contact your student’s Year Adviser or Mrs Cowell – the Stage 5 Coordinator. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Sharina Cowell 
Stage 5 Coordinator / Head Teacher-TAS 
 

Admin 2023-1754 


